
Roaring Fork Sportsmans’ Association 
Board of Managers Agenda 
Wednesday, March 3, 2021 

RFVSA Club House 
Board Members in Attendance: Bart Chandler, 

Larry Emery, Peter Hoffmann, Rich Connor 
& Jim Perry 

Members in Attendance: John Canning 
1) Call meeting to order: 5:31 PM


2) Brief review of the minutes from February 3, 2021 meeting. Minutes carry as read.


3) Treasurer’s report:

    Checking: $18,095.00


    Savings: $21,304.00


4) Committee Reports:

    a) Safety Report:  A reminder to the membership to be aware of putting away your shotgun 

        and be sure to unload your firearm when finished shooting. Always treat all firearms as if 

        they are loaded.


    b) Maintenance: 

        1)The target machine in the high house of the skeet field has been rebuilt and is working

           well. It was mentioned that the counter for the low house is sticking and giving the

           wrong target counts. 

           We need helpers to help move the target machine out of the trap house and into the  

           CPW shed. That will happen on March 17th. Also, March 24th, we will need help to

           move the target machine out of the lower trap house to the upper trap house to make     

           room for the new wobble machine coming in April. April 1st and 2nd Howell Traps will  

           install the new wobble machine and rewire the machine that was moved to the upper 

           house. Two helpers will be needed for that project. Those two days will be blacked out    

           and there will be no shooting on those days.

           The skeet warehouse ladder has arrived and we will be installing it next month to 

           provide access for the platform and new target machine a top of the low skeet house.

           Also, the ladder lift for the lower trap field will be installed in April.

           Target order will be arriving Saturday, March 20. Bill Bendl will be running point on 

           coordinating the delivery. We will need fifteen workers and 5 pick-up trucks with drivers.

           Members will need to sign up to help and will get 10 free rounds for their time.

           

         2) Winter 5-stand 2022. A motion was made to have 5-stand as a winter shooting activity 

            for 2022. The motion carried.

         

         3) There was discussion about sheds/covers for the 5-stand. There was a motion to buy 

             ten Howell covers for $900.00. The motion carried.
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        4) Work program. Bill put together a new work program for 2021. A motion was made to 

            to except the list and the motion carried. The list will be sent out to the membership for    

            sign up.


    c) Video Report: No video report.


5) Old Business:

    a) Bookkeeping. Our taxes for 2020 have been sent to Don Tapp (our accountant) and he will 

        file on our behalf. 


6) New Business: There was discussion about elections, which will be held in August. There will 

    be three positions up. All three incumbents are eligible for re-election if they choose to run. 

    Bart Chandler, Bill Bendl and Rich Connor are the incumbents.

    There was discussion about purchasing ammunition for the consumption of the membership 

    only. The discussion will continue at the April meeting.


7) Member’s Lightning Round: comments, questions, ideas. No input.


8) Motion to Adjourn: 6:38 PM



